
 

Public Works 

STAFF REPORT 

 

SUBJECT: 377 Elevated Storage Tank Logo Update 

MEETING: Regular Council Meeting – 01 OCT 2024 

DEPARTMENT: Public Works  

STAFF CONTACT: Nick Williams 
 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff recommends approval of the proposal with Maguire Iron to perform the budgeted City of Stephenville logo update 
on the 377 Elevated Storage Tank as approved in the adopted FY24-25 budget. 
 

BACKGROUND: 

The adopted FY24-25 budget approved the replacement of the prior city logo with the updated logo. 

Maguire Iron repainted the 377 Elevated Storage Tank in 2023 as part of a tank rehabilitation project.  The project went 
well and staff was pleased with the final result. 
 

PROPOSAL: 

A cooperative purchasing agency bid through the Texas Interlocal Purchasing System (TIPS) was received from Maguire 
Iron for $48,000.00.  Enclosed is a copy of the proposed agreement as well as renderings showing how the logo would 
appear. 
 

FISCAL IMPACT SUMMARY: 

The FY24-25 adopted budget includes $48,000 for the update of the new logo at two locations on the 377 Elevated 
Storage Tank. The proposed contract for services provides this service for exactly $48,000 and proposes to have the work 
complete within 180 days. 
 

The Purchasing Manager has confirmed the city is able to purchase this equipment through the TIPS Cooperative 
purchasing agency and adheres to all purchasing requirements. (Account #TX-993069) 
 

ALTERNATIVES: 

The following alternatives are provided for consideration: 
1. Do not approve the purchase as presented, or  
2. Recommend an alternate bidding methodology. 

 

ADVANTAGES: 

1. Approval allows the work to be scheduled 
2. The truck is under budget. 

 

DISADVANTAGES: 

1. No disadvantages have been identified. 
 

ATTACHMENTS: 

TIPS Bid - Maguire Iron, Inc. - $48,000.00 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 



 
 

 


